
 

 

 

Monday 27th June 2022  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Learning habits 
 
We are looking to adopt life-long learning habits across the school community for 
September 2022, these will aid our current core values and support our students not only in 
their learning but also for the rest of their lives. These learning habits would aim to give our 
students the tools to fulfil their potential by supporting them in making positive learning 
choices without even thinking, day in and day out. 
 
An example of a potential learning habit could be being fully equipped - trying to embed the 
need to come to school, and wherever else they may go, fully equipped to aid success. This 
applies to school day to day, but it could be for a club outside of school, or an interview, 
workplace etc. This is a habit that will support them throughout their lives. Correct uniform 
could be another, as it supports our core value of family and also enables students to adopt 
the right mindset to learn and make positive choices, this again works for school and the 
world of work.  
 
We feel it is important that we get feedback from all stakeholders: staff, students and 
parents before making the final decisions on these learning habits ahead of their full launch 
in September. These learning habits may be tweaked, changed and added to in the future, 
but it is key that we get some consensus across all stakeholders as everyone will have a part 
to play in these having a positive impact. The learning habits are not a revolutionary 
change, but our aim is to raise the profile of these key habits, so that students instinctively 
display them.   
 
Please could you complete the survey below to share your feedback on potential learning 
habits that you feel will have a long-term benefit for our students, it will take no more than 
two minutes to complete. I will collate the results on Friday 1st July so hopefully that will 
give you all enough time to complete the survey. 
 
When you click the survey below, please select any of the suggested learning habits that 
you feel will have a significant impact. Please feel free to select one or more. There is then a 
box which allows you to suggest anything else that you feel would be an important learning 
habit for our students. It is important that learning habits are short, clear and simple to 
ensure all students can understand them and be able to act on them daily.  
 
https://forms.office.com/r/xU8Xv5VLi6 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs R Ridsdale  
Deputy Headteacher  
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